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GRANITE CITY – Granite City High School will be celebrating National Career and 
Technical Education month in February.

GCHS Career and Technical Education (CTE) programs have a very strong history and 
these programs continue to thrive today. Classes offered in the business and vocational 
departments have over 800 students enrolled in them.

In addition, 14 CTE classes have an opportunity for students to earn dual credit through 
SWIC. In the Fall, the vocational department received the Illinois Technology Education 
Association “Program of the Year”.



Each Friday during the month of February, be sure to check the GCSD9 website -www.
 - to view a CTE student spotlight.gcsd9.net
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